

## RUHS Booster Club Board Meeting

Persons in attendance at the **September 8, 2021** meeting:

<b>Position</b>	<b>Incumbent</b>		<b>Position</b>	<b>Incumbent</b>	
President	Glavinovich, Mikel	x	Treasurer	Valenzuela, Hector	
Co-Vice President	Thomas, Tim	x	Secretary	MacLennan, Tori	x
Co-Vice President	Thomas, Jennifer	x	Co-Member at Large	Strazzeri, Daryl	x
			Co-Member at Large	Strazzeri, Nicole	

The meeting was called to order at 5:49pm by President Mikel Glavinovich, at Jennifer and Tim Thomas' home. The required quorum was met.

Motion by President Mikel Glavinovich to approve the August 11, 2021 minutes. **Motion was second and carried.**

### **Presidents Report:**

- Buses to the meets are set for the season.

### **Treasure's Report:**

- Need to get a booster credit card for Tim Thomas' uniform purchases.
- PayPal is up and running. The balance has been transferred to the booster bank account.
- A motion was made by Tim Thomas to purchase two more Square fobs for sales. **The motion was second and approved.**

### **Uniform Update:**

- Uniforms have taken longer to arrive than planned. Tim Thomas will rush screening on the items he has received to distribute to the athletes.
- Tim has ordered fan gear for future home meets. The hats and sweatshirts will be screened and embroidered.

### **Fundraising:**

- Snapraise fundraiser begins this month.
- Jennifer contacted Charlie's as a potential fundraiser, but they are currently remodeling, so they can only donate gift cards for a raffle at this point. She will also check with Fatto a Mano and Pedone's Pizza.
- Tori MacLennan to look into Pacific Colony as a possible fundraising venue.

### **Banquet:**

- Will need volunteers for banquet committee. Once a date is set, an email will be sent out.
- Jennifer and Tim Thomas will schedule a walk through at VFW as a possible venue. (Depending on Covid restrictions.)
- Mikel will ask Bob about possible dates for the banquet.

**Open Discussion / New Business:**

- The board met with Erin, the RUHS G-Force Rep for future Gatorade purchases at a discounted rate.
- Tori MacLennan will look into GroupMe as a possible way to communicate with the team.
- The board would like to have a volunteer coordinator for all future events.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:58 pm.

Next Board meeting is October 6, 2021

\_\_\_\_electronic signature\_\_\_\_\_  
Tori MacLennan, Recording Secretary